
 

 

10th September 2016                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers, 

KS1 Visit to St Mary’s Church – Harvest Festival 

On the afternoon of Thursday 13th October, children from Pear, Plum, Holly and 

Juniper classes will be visiting St Mary’s Church for a Harvest Festival Service. We 

will aim to leave school at 1:30pm and arrive at St Marys by 1:45pm. The Harvest 

Service should last approximately 45mins.  

To celebrate Harvest, please can your child bring in a tinned item for the Harvest 

Table, which will then be passed on by the church to a local food bank. 

To ensure the enjoyment and safety of the children we need some help from 

parents/carers. If you are able to help please indicate below.  

Please complete and return the consent form below to your child’s class teacher by 

Thursday 6th October at the latest. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Jackson                                                                                   

Deputy Headteacher 

............................................................................................................. 

Harvest Festival 

I give consent for my child (name) ............................................................ in 

......................... class 

to walk to St Marys’ Church for Harvest Festival on Thursday 13th October. 

Please delete as appropriate. 

I am able / unable to help on the Harvest Festival visit. 

Signed ..................................................................... Parent/Carer    

Date ............................                     


